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Coming Events

https://mailchi.mp/84e609224e9c/march-2020-up-coming-concerts?e=8d7b0baf46




Professor of Voice Arikka Gregory and Lecturer of Opera Coaching and



Collaborative Piano Jonathan Murphy are joined by pianists David
Murray and Ken Chan for an evening of vocal music on March 24, at
7:30 pm. Selections will include an excerpt from Saint-Saëns’ Samson et
Dalilá, German Lieder on the subject of witches and demons, songs of
Rachmaninoff, and two rarely performed songs by Irish composer Muiris
Ó Rónáin in the original Irish Gaelic. This event is free and open to the
public.

The Carol A. Carter Recital Hall is located in the Foy Building on the Statesboro Campus.
The Fine Arts Auditorium is located in the Fine Arts Building on the Armstrong Campus.
The Performing Arts Center is located on Plant Dr. on the Statesboro Campus.

For a complete schedule of Upcoming Events in the Department, visit 
http://cah.georgiasouthern.edu/music/  

and click on "Concerts/Events."
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